
 

 
 

 
Date:  09-04-2013             From:  Lt. Steve Knight 

(707) 268-3630 

 

             

Subject:  Water theft                                            Case:  201304479 

   
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 On 09-03-2013, approximately 12:20 p.m., the Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office received a call 

from the superintendent of Bridgeville Elementary School reporting a water theft. The superintendent 

reported that about 5:00 a.m. on Tuesday, September 3, 2013, a maintenance worker went to the school 

and noticed there was no running water. When the maintenance worker checked the onsite 20,000 gallon 

water tank which stores water for the school, the worker discovered there was no water in the tank, it was 

completely drained. The school had to be closed due to no running water.  

 

 Further investigation into the incident revealed tire tracks in the field on the south side of the 

school. School staff believes someone climbed the fence surrounding the enclosed school grounds and 

took a garden hose from the school which they used to drain the water tank.  It is believed the suspect(s) 

had a water truck or large truck and trailer with water tanks which allowed them to steal the water from 

the schools water tank.  

 

 Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity is 

encouraged to call the Sheriffs Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriffs Office Crime Tip line at 707-268-

2539. 

Mike Downey 
Sheriff 

 
 
 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 


